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Staffing Changes  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 
Very shortly you will be receiving a letter to inform you of which class your 
child will be in in September, the letter will also inform you of which 
Teacher and Teaching Assistant/s will be working with them.  
I thought it the right time therefore, to inform you of a couple of staffing 
changes in September:  
Firstly, we will be saying a sad goodbye to Mrs Clifford in Nursery at the end 
of this term. Mrs Clifford has been with us for many years and has played 
an important role in providing our children with very best start at our 
school. She leaves us for pastures new closer to home, we will miss her very 
much but wish her lots of luck for the future.  
 
We are also welcoming some new members of staff to our team: 
In Yellow Year 1 we have a new teacher - Mr Geaney. Mr Geaney joined us 
this week and has spent time getting to know the children he will be 
working with in September. 
Miss Gaskell will be our new TA in Green Class. She too has been with us for 
the past few weeks getting to know the staff and children ready for 
September. 
Miss Wright will be our new TA in Sapphire Year 4/5 and Ms Bedford, who 
has been visiting us on a Friday, will join Silver Class in September. 
In September our new Nursery Manager will be Miss Kirkham - you may 
know her from Reception. Miss Kirkham is a highly qualified and 
experienced TA and is looking forward to the challenge of managing our 
new ‘Governor led’ setting. 
 
 
 
Warrington and England are both playing this weekend – let’s hope it’s a 
weekend of double-success!!  Mrs E Williams 
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Early Closure 
Thursday 18th July at 3.00pm due to parent 

drop-in session.  

NURSERY WILL CLOSE FOR THE SUMMER 
ON MONDAY 22ND JULY.  

 

MALALA’S BIRTHDAY! On Friday 

12th July, it will be Malala 

Yousafzai’s birthday – Malala is 

one of our houses, our Captains 

have organised a special event! 

‘Make a sunshine’ competition. 

Please send in your entries by 

Friday. On the day we are also 

inviting ALL children to wear 

yellow for a donation of £1 – 

every child who brings in £1 will 

receive a free raffle ticket for a 

chance to win a special yellow-

themed prize! 
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Stars of the week 
Nursery - Erik 

Nursery - Devrim 

Red - Matilda 

Orange - Alekss 

Yellow - Mollie-Lee & Shaunak 

Green - Ralphy 

Blue - Mia 

Purple - Ada 

Silver - Billy 

Gold - Alfie 

Diamond - Cassie-Ann 

Jade - Alissa 

Sapphire - Isla 

Topaz - Leora 

Opal - Evan 

Emerald - Hunney 

Amethyst - Joshikaa 

Congratulations to Freya in Jade class for gaining 
her pen licence.  

Well Done Everyone! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

Award  

Haroon 

Isla 

Hussein 

Bryce 

Freya N - Jade 

School PING 

All parents/carers need to be set up to receive 
communication via School Ping. You will be missing 
important information without this, including letters and 
permission slips. If you need your login details printing 
please contact the school office. Please ensure you update 
the app regularly.  

Polite reminders:  

 Please continue to send your child in to school wearing their PE 
kit on their class PE day. 

 The school day starts at 8.45am. Children should be in their 
classrooms ready to start learning by this time. 

Little Links… 

Please remember to complete a registration form before your 
child attends little links (before or after school) even if they are 
only going to be attending once. The forms are available at the 
office, thank you.  

 

 

School Meals are £2.60 per day and MUST be paid for 
in advance (KS2 only) if you are unable to credit the 
account you will need to provide a packed lunch for 

your child. 

Sports Day 
Amethyst, Topaz, Emerald, and Opal will be on Tuesday 9th 

July at 2pm. 
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